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Hebron Employees Care! 

 

Employees of Hebron Project contractors at Bull 
Arm have proven again that they care!  Our third 
annual Elf Challenge raised over $8,000 in 
employee donations to help local families this past 
Christmas. The Salvation Army chapters in 
Clarenville, Arnold’s Cove and Chance Cove, and 
the Regional Action Committee on Housing 
ensured the funds reached those in need in our 
communities.   
 

Presentation of Elf Challenge donations to community partners. 
Back row (l-r): Peter Velez, EMCP GBS Site Manager; Mike Davis, 
Union Coordinator; Mark Kerrivan, IW Local 764; Roland Smith, 

Carpenters Local 579; Victor Richards, BAC Local 1; Jenny Hickey, 
OE Local 904; Scott Butt, Carpenters Local 579.  

Front row (l-r): Camille Rose, Community Relations; Major Fudge, 
Salvation Army Chance Cove; Captain LeDrew, Salvation Army 

Clarenville; Colin Holloway, REACH.  
(Missing from photo Salvation Army Arnold’s Cove representative). 

Habitat for Humanity 

Last fall, the Hebron Project donated hard hats and work 
gloves to the Clarenville chapter of Habitat for Humanity 
to help support their local building initiative. In January, 
the EMCP site team volunteered for half a day at  
the Habitat for Humanity build site as part of a team 
building exercise. It was a fun and rewarding afternoon! 

Junior Achievement 
In January, Roxane Wareham, Community Relations 
Advisor for ExxonMobil Canada Properties (EMCP), helped 
deliver Junior Achievement’s Economics for Success 
Program to the Grade 9 students at Tricentia Academy in 
Arnold’s Cove. Junior Achievement is a non-profit 
organization dedicated to inspiring and preparing youth to 
succeed in a global economy. They achieve this by offering 
various business education programs to young people.  
The Economics for Success Program challenges the 
students to think about their goals, values and skills. The 
students work through a monthly budget and participate 
in mock interviews. The program helps them build a 
resume and start thinking about education and 
employment options after high school.  
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Contact Us 
The Hebron Information Centre is located at the TCH entrance to 
the Bull Arm Site (Nalcor Building). Community Relations staff are 
generally available Monday-Friday during regular business hours.  
 

Telephone: 709-463-1033    
Facsimile: 709-463-1034    
Email:   info@kkc-gbs.com 

For more information about the Hebron Project, visit our website at www.hebronproject.com. 
 

Project Workforce 
As of December 2014, approximately 6,000 
Newfoundland and Labrador residents were 
working on the Hebron Project in the province. 
 
 

 

A view down the centre shaft of the Gravity Based Structure 
where mechanical outfitting will continue for the next 

several months.  
 

A curious onlooker paused in its daily travels to 
check out the activities at the deep water site. 

A fabricated block being lifted  
onto the living quarters. 

 

 A south view of the integration pier at Bull Arm.  
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